
BIRTHDAYS: 23 Dec; Peter Hughes and Maisie Bennett, 28 Dec; Bev Nicholas, 
2 Jan; Christine Steain, and Neville Pearce, 4 Jan; Yvonne Young,  

5 Jan; Jane Rutkin, 7 Jan; Ali Tyquin, 8 Jan; Janey Cameron, 9 Jan; Rosa Smith,  
10 Jan; Keith Bennett, 12 Jan; Clive Cross. 

ANNIVERSARIES: 26 Dec; Sonia and Cliff Workman,  
27 Dec; Shelagh and Emile Jansen, 31 Dec; Fern and Glenn Wran,  

5 Jan; Jan and Issa Shalhoub, 6 Jan; Genelle and Tim Gregory. 

 

Tonight: MEDICATIONS, ALCOHOL AND HEALTHY LIFESTYLE FOR OLDER ADULTS, Stephanie Higgins 
Introduction: John Goggins 

Vote of Thanks: Stephen Hladio 
Fellowship: Glenn Rowen and Trevor Schofield 

 

Future Programs:  

 

26 Dec: No Meeting 
 
 

JANUARY IS ROTARY’S VOCATIONAL MONTH 
 
 

2 Jan: No Meeting 
 

9 Jan: Genelle and Tim Gregory dinner 
For Rotarians, family and friends 
Numbers needed 
 

16 Jan: Rotary Park, Pizza and Prawn 
For Rotarians, family and friends 
Numbers needed 
 

23 Jan: Meeting back at the Golf Club 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Christmas Trees on sale from now to 24 December 2017. 
Sat and Sun from 10:00am to 4:00 pm, Mon to Fri 4:00 to 6:00pm. 
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 DECEMBER IS ROTARY’S DISEASE PREVENTION AND TREATMENT MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
9 - 24 Dec Sat-Sun Christmas Trees Sale 

Jan Semi-annual fees due 

3 Feb 
10:00-15:30 Sat 

Rotary Foundation 
Seminar, Raiders 
Leagues Club Holt 
(Belconnen) 

24 Feb Sat Jindelara Opening 

24-25 Feb Sat-Sun PETS Raiders Leagues 
Club Holt (Belconnen) 

3 Mar 
10:00-15:30 Sat 

Rotary Foundation 
Seminar, Bomaderry 
Bowling Club 

23-25 Mar Fri-Sun District Conference 
Mittagong 

10 Apr Tues Club Anniversary 

5-6 May Sat-Sun 
District Assembly 
Batemans Bay High 
School 

5 May Sat 
Stage set-up, 
Entertainers, Civic 
Centre 

11-19 May Fri-Sat Entertainers 
18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 

20 May Sun 
Stage pull-down, 
Entertainers, Civic 
Centre 

26 June Tues Club Changeover 
1 July Sun District Changeover 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 
fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 
Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to 
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

The next Bulletin will be issued for the 23 January’s meeting. 
<<  Season’s Greetings  >> 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


Meeting’s Report; 12 December 2017 Christmas Dinner 
 

President Phil Brown welcomed all (51 attendees) and spoke of the many successful projects, led by 
different members that delivered significant financial support to our local community and internationally.  
 

Phil toasted the members’ partners without whom we, as Rotarians, would undoubtedly struggle. 
 

Amongst those who Phil thanked were his Board members, Yvonne Young, Bev Nicholas and Issa 
Shalhoub for their electronic media work, Leonie Smith for finding sponsors, Glenn Rowen for the 
program, Genelle, Tim Gregory, Mary Anne and Tony Ryan for the Christmas Trees, George 
Chittick for the Jumping Castle, Simon Brown for the banners, Rob Powell for the Calcutta, 
Rhondda Purtell, Wayne Fry and Dick Crouch for the Business Award, Andrea Tucker for 
organising the youth activities, Emile Jansen for the restaurant nights, good to have Bernard Jones 
amongst us and sadness for the passing away of Sid Turnbull. 
 

Phil wished all a joyous Christmas and a prosperous New Year. 
 

The Club members celebrated Ken Matthews’ special birthday and was presented by Phil with an OBE 
prepared by Issa Shalhoub 
 

Dick Crouch was omitted from the 2018-19 Board, in last week’s Bulletin, sorry. 
 

Thank you, Yvonne Young, for the cake and organising Santa, the raffle, the presents and one of the hampers.  
Thank you, Santa, Bernard Jones, Thank you Ali Tyquin for the hamper and to the Rotary Club for the wines. 
Thank you, for the cakes; Kerry Hozack, John Goggins, Jenny Cantrill and Bev Nicholas. 
 

Almoner Bill Harris said (13 Dec 2017) that Maisie was taken to hospital, back home 18 Dec 2017. 
 

 
Ken with the birthday cake and the OBE 

 

Santa handing presents to our partners 

  

John Payne, one of the raffle winners Toasting our partners 
 

 
 

End of Report. 
 

 An attendance list will circulate and emailed for the meetings of Tuesday 9 January at the Gregory’s 
and 16 January for the Pizza and Prawns night at Rotary Park. 


